November 1984 Journal

Pig Roast is Successful, Many Members Attend

L.U. 230, Victoria, B.C. – Once again Betty and Bob Baskin had a successful “pig roast” on their farm at Campbell River, British Columbia. July 21 saw sunny skies and a large turnout for the annual social event for the Campbell River Courtenay Unit. We all wish to congratulate them and their hard-working helpers who made this success. Many who attended have not worked since the last roast but came anyway for pig, potluck and good fellowship. A fine turnout again. 


At the time this article is being written, the Canadian voter has just shown his disgust with the current government, the Liberals, and voted in the Conservative Party with an overwhelming majority. Many things can happen; we in the trade union movement hope that one of the big things to happen is jobs and getting this country rolling again. There are no excuses left, representation is now available from coast to coast. Let’s hope a national party can do what a central party could not, and that is unite the country once again. The year 1985 must be better than 1983 and 1984 for many of Local 230 members.
J.R. “Jim” McAvoy, B.M. – F.S. 
